
Turing Scheme Funding 

We are very excited to be able to announce that we have been successful in our applicaƟon to the 

Turing Scheme and have secured complete funding for the 2024 Trip to Cambodia. This means that the 

students and staff lucky enough to go on the trip will be fully funded by the Turing Scheme, so there 

are no barriers to anyone being able to go on the trip. 

The trip is open to the current year 11s who will be at the end of Y12 in the summer of 2024 when the 

trip departs. The students have already applied to go on the trip and there will be interviews and 

pracƟcal assessments at the start of the next academic year to decide which of the applicants will be 

offered a place on this once in a lifeƟme trip. 

The trip is being organising through our twin parish in Siem Reap, Cambodia. The parish, under the 

leadership of Fr Totet, is arranging for us to take the students into three different schools/seƫngs 

where they will teach English to Cambodian children. The staff on the trip will also be working with the 

teachers in Cambodia to help them with their English teaching techniques. 

The trip promises to be an amazing experience for those lucky enough to go on it. The students and 

staff will get to experience a completely new culture in a developing country. They will learn new skills, 

make new friends and gain an understanding of how Cambodia is moving forwards, away from its 

recent, difficult past.  

 


